Tell us your great news

It's about time that social care is properly recognised and valued.

You do amazing things. So tell us about them so we can share them to help your colleagues and help others understand what social care is all about.

The Social Care Workforce Partnership is all about sharing great ideas, great work and supporting each other. We want to keep celebrating you/teams across social care; whatever organisation you work for. So, if you've got good news to share, fill in the template below with just a few details and we'll be in touch! It could go on the website or in the newsletter - maybe even the media! But it's your choice! All you need to do is fill in a few details below and we'll do all the hard work for you. Don't feel you need to write it up or write a lot- we'll do that. Let's celebrate social care!

Got a question?

No problem. Contact Clare Abbotts, Senior Communications Officer, clare.abbotts@staffordshire. gov.uk

Deadlines

We have a fortnightly newsletter. Check out the next page for deadlines of when to get your stories in.

What do you think is the 'angle?' What's important or different about this story? Why does it matter?

What have they/you done? Where did or is this taking place?

Your / their contacts
details

Who is this story about? Give a little detail of their role

What have they/you done? Where did or is this taking place?

